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28th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Stoke Heath School will running the annual Easter Bonnet Parade for children in 
Year 1, Reception and NB. 
 
All children in these year groups can make an Easter bonnet or hat at home.  They 
can then bring it in and join their friends to parade their bonnets to parents.  This 
is a lovely event that parents have enjoyed attending over the years and the 
children (and parents!) are always very proud of their creations. 
  
The children will need to bring their bonnets or hats into school on either the day 
of the parade or if made before, Tuesday 27th March. 
 
The parades will be as follows: 
 
Tuesday 19th March – 9:00am – 9:30am – RA, NB (morning class) 
 
Tuesday 19th March – 2:30pm – 3:00pm – RB, NB (afternoon class) 
 
Thursday 21st March – 2:30pm – 3:00pm – 1A and 1B classes  
 
If you have any questions about this event, please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Thompson  
Deputy Headteacher  
 


